
North Middle School
Site Based Council
June 6, 2013

The North Middle School Site Based Council met June 6, 2013.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, Connie Abell, Cheryl Brooks and Steve Everage.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the agenda and Mr. Everage seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the minutes and Mr. Everage seconded.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens.
Good News:  
A summer school program will be available to middle school students this year.  If successfully completed, the students who may have failed will be able move up to the next grade.
The Program Review is complete and has been submitted.
The last half of the SIG grant has been completed.
Committee Reports: No committee reports were submitted.
The council reviewed the SWIS Report.  There was a question about the suspension rates.  Ms. McGray explained the this includes in school suspensions (AIM) as well as out of school suspensions.
New Business:
The vacancy in Special Education has been filled
The Pride Team submitted a request for funding for next year.  It was returned to them for clarification.  The will re-submit their request to the next council meeting.
Ms. Morton made a motion to adjourn to a closed session to discuss personnel matters.  Mr. Everage seconded.  The council adjourned at 5:05.
Next SBDM:  The next meeting will be held July 7, 2013, at 4:15.
